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An open letter to the membership > 4-November-2017
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Third, during the last board meeting, research'was done and legal counsel was sought in reference to
the proper protocol for Executive Board meetings of corporations, After which, The following motion
was passed;

Motion 2017-036

To better comply with By-Law 3:03 and by advice of legal counsel in the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts, the Executive Board meetings are for the attendance of the International Board of
Directors. Others may attend under the following:

-The Executive Board may, by majority approval, invite individual(s) to enter the meeting for the
purposes of making a presentation to the Board of Directors.

-Members wishing to make a presentation at an Executive Board meeting must notify the International
Secretary 10 days prior to the meeting, including the purpose of the presentation. Up to the first 2 hours



of the spring, summer and fall Executive Board meetings will be made available for the presentations,
without the majority approval of the Executive Board.

-As outlined in By-Law 3:26 and 3:27 or SOG 12:02.

To ensure everyone is aware of what we do during these meetings, the practice we put into effect a
couple years ago of the meeting minutes being posted online will continue. Typically it takes a couple
weeks after the meetings, so keep an eye on the website to find out how we are working for you.

Fourth, for the first time in many years the International will be mailing out a “Special Edition
Newsletter” directly to each Red Knight household in 2018. Please ensure that your rosters are up to
date with correct mailing addresses.
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